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I write with reference to the above. A much needed EFW facility at Ford West
Sussex. This plant will be creating many permanent jobs ,provide long term
waste management security to West Sussex .
The plant will be environmentally sound, operated by proven and tested
technologies and will ensure landfill diversion whilst creating energy .

Paul Faulkner

I

Sent from my iPhone
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